
  

Jeremiah 29:11   

For I know the plans I have for you, plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you HOPE and a 

FUTURE. 
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                                         Friday 19th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very excited to host our Sports Day this year. It will be taking place on the school field on 
Thursday 23rd May 2024.  
 

EYFS and Key Stage 1 Sports Day (Koala, Crocodile, Snowy Owl, Platypus, Toucan and Polar Bear) 
will take place in the morning and will start at 10am. 

 
Key Stage 2 (Puffin, Red Panda, Giraffe, Cougar, Tiger, Rhinoceros and Ocelot) will be in the 

afternoon and will start at 1pm. 
 
You can arrive on the sports field via the end of Coffinswell Lane from 9:45am for the morning 
events and from 12:45pm for the afternoon events. A reserve day has been organised for Friday 21st 
June, in the event that we have to postpone the original day. 
 

Pupils will be sitting and racing in their house groups and are encouraged to wear their house colours 

(Goodrington-Green, Babbacombe-Yellow, Meadfoot-Red and Hollicombe-Blue). Your child should 

know the house team they are in; however if you or they are unsure, please check with your child’s 

teacher. Children should come to school in their sports day clothes, including a sun hat. We have had 

very hot days in previous years so please ensure that your child has a water bottle and sun cream. 

Please apply sun cream in the morning. We will have a seating area for parents, but please feel free 

to bring your own blankets to sit on.    

We ask that pupils stay with their house group so that we can easily locate them when it is their turn 

to race and so that they can support their team mates. When the racing has finished and the trophy 

has been presented to the winning house, children will return to their classrooms. We ask that you do 

not come across the tracks to speak to children during their races or at the end of the event as this 

often makes it a lot trickier to settle the children back into school afterwards. We would also kindly 

like to remind you that the school field is strictly a no smoking area and you will need to leave the 

school grounds, should you wish to do so.  

The PTFA will be providing a variety of refreshments on the day for you to purchase with cash. The 

children will also be provided with an ice pop. We ask for a contribution of 30p for the ice pops; please 

send this in with your child on the day.  

We look forward to seeing lots of you there! 

Miss Becky Hutchens 
PE Subject Leader  


